
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Tuxedo Community, 

 
I’m reaching out to you in hopes that Laidlaw School holds 

a special place in your family’s journey.  As with other families that 
have had a child attend this “gem” of a school, you can appreciate 
the role it has played in your child’s start to their education and 
social development.   
 

As you may know, the Laidlaw Parent Advisory Council 
Play Educate and Grow (PEG) Committee is embarking on a new 
project to improve the school’s outdoor space.  Our dreams for our 
children’s play area are big!  We hope to turn a blank space into an 
area that will be enjoyed by our students and community members 
for years to come.  Our project includes renovated soccer fields, the 
purchase of new soccer nets, adding hills for winter fun, adding a 
Fit Zone with new playground equipment including swings.  We 
will also hope to be adding a stage, and an outdoor classroom for 
creative use both during class and recess time.   

 
With big dreams comes the need for big support.  Our 

budget for this project is $390,000.  We are currently applying for a 
number of grants, and anticipating receiving grant funds for about 
1/3 our budget.  The financial support of community 
family/business members is much needed. 

 
Whether you had a child, grandchild, niece/nephew attend 

here or your loved ones have enjoyed our outdoor space, we know 
you are connected to what our school embodies and hope you will 
consider being a part of something great.  Please consider a gift in-
kind or a donation, please contact me at jbthiessen@me.com.  Your 
support is greatly appreciated.  

 
Our school has a small community but a big 

heart. 
                                       

                                       Thank you for your thought & consideration,  
                                                                                             

                                                                              Jennifer Thiessen 
 
 
 



 


